July 17, 1978
The Conway Township Zoning Appeal
Board met at the Township Hall at 5:50 P.M.
on July 17, 1978. The meeting was called To
order by Chairman Ray Johnson. All members
present, Johnson, Cole and Voss.
An appeal was submitted by Barl and

.0

Bethel Brown to permit them to build an addi-
tion to their existing house, which 1s only
47 feet from the lot line. This is in viola-

tion of Article X, Sect., 1 of the Zoning Code.

Permission was given because the
addition will follow existing building lines.

The meeting was adjourned.

Respectﬁplly Su@mitted,
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